PVHSBC 12/5/11 Meeting Minutes

President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta

Approval of November meeting minutes.

Treasurer's Report: Stacey DeMasi

Currently we have \$57,000 in the general fund a \$15,000 increase from last year

Athletic Director Report: Gene Baker

Discussed how we will deal with major assessments to fields and gym on an individual basis. Tennis courts will be replaced by dealer because of premature deterioration. Basketball floor also is in need of repair.

Fundraising Director: Kevin Hanney

Still looking for restaurants to donate food. Looking for chairs and tables to be donated. Ideas were maybe asking local churches. Most agreed that we should charge for wine at event. Volunteers are needed to help with event.

Apparel Report: Not present

A discussion was initiated about how to honor our District Champions. The ideas were to hang banners or flags around field.

To all sports liaisons: Every sport need s to send one representative to help volunteer with SharkFest. This will be a great event and we need all the help we can get.

There will be No Booster Meeting in January. The next meeting will be February 6th at 7:00 p.m. Room 575.